
From: Mary Baker   
Sent: 21 September 2022 15:51 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref. S62A/22/0007 
 
Ref. S62A/22/0007 
LAND SOUTH OF ELSENHAM, ESSEX 
 
 
Dear Inspector 
 
I am writing to register my objections on the above Planning Application. 
 
Objection : 
 
TRAFFIC 
The main road from Henham and Elsenham is very narrow with high congestion approaching the 
traffic lights into Stansted Mountfitchet from Elsenham particular!y at peak periods and school 
times. 
The road also has a lot of deep potholes which are impossible to avoid. 
There is residents parking immediately before the traffic lights causing single file traffic and chaos.  
On!y experienced residents understand the need to stop 500 yards of more back to queue in order 
for oncoming traffic to get through.   
Large trucks use the road from the Elsenham side as there is no restriction, thus causing the road to 
be completely blocked to standstill for a long time. 
So, with the already over development of what was a small village, the route is totally overloaded.  
The recent approval for yet another 500 houses which could produce another 1000 cars was granted 
without proper and due consideration . 
Any more development would be madness. 
Emergency vehicles already have problems. The serious results of adding to this chaos could prove 
to be dire. 
 
Obection: 
 
OVER DEVELOPMENT OF VILLAGES 
Elsenham has more than doubled in size in just a few years from the quiet historic English village to 
virtually a small town. The density of the development is horrendous and this latest proposal would 
build on the last piece of green space in the heart of  the Village not far from the historical Elsenham 
Cross. 
This is nothing but sheer greed by developers who are destroying the Village and wildlife. 
 
I strongly urge you to refuse this application. 
 
Mary Baker 

 

 
 




